
Jeffrey Clark
school newsletter

CLICK HERE
FOR

FEBRUARY’S  
LUNCH MENU

Students will be sent home with paper copies of the monthly calendar.  On
the back, you will find the lunch menu for the month. 

February Calendar

Winter Benchmarking
Information 

During the month of January, students’ progress in mastering
grade level standards and skills with benchmark assessments. 

Beginner through second grade students have taken the AIMSWeb
winter benchmark for early literacy and numeracy.  Grade 1 will
also take LinkIt form B for their math benchmark.  Grade 2 will

take LinkIt form B for math and literacy benchmarking.  Please see
the attached letters sent in January to reference how to access

scoring information.
Beginner AIMSWeb Testing Information

First and Second Grade AIMSWeb Testing Information
First and Second Grade LinkIt Testing Information 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j9U0elHdZPRa4snFdRVYoQu5-Y0gVU3w/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102496615365875169075&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j9U0elHdZPRa4snFdRVYoQu5-Y0gVU3w/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102496615365875169075&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j9U0elHdZPRa4snFdRVYoQu5-Y0gVU3w/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102496615365875169075&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j9U0elHdZPRa4snFdRVYoQu5-Y0gVU3w/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102496615365875169075&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j9U0elHdZPRa4snFdRVYoQu5-Y0gVU3w/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102496615365875169075&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ukIm9DkJIXy1ClprYUe_VC9OAD8bEPrZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lYNuzuYbg5IyNZAJGZyEDLiYXctGK9_U/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17paxzEkJs5oGw0LhV2WblmsHDAC_9SVm/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17paxzEkJs5oGw0LhV2WblmsHDAC_9SVm/view?usp=sharing


We celebrated the Great Kindness Challenge during the last week of January.  
This was a great kick-off to introducing and reviewing our next Buzzworthy trait

of kindness.  

At the beginning of the Great Kindness Challenge, an act of kindness was
committed in the cafeteria at the Jeffrey Clark School creating a “Kind Scene”.  
Students worked with their teachers to complete kindness challenges to obtain
clues about the suspects.   There was a great reveal at the end of the week.  
Congratulations to Mrs. Townes’ class for completing the most challenges

throughout the week! 

Kindness Choice Boards

Great Kindness Challenge Recap

Kindness choice boards were sent home on
Monday, January 1/29.  They are due on March
6th. Buzzworthy students will be honored at the

March board meeting. 

Kindness Choice Boards 

Black History Month 
Community Read Alouds

In the month of February, we will
honor Black History Month by inviting
different community members to read
books to students.  Students will be

able to enjoy different titles
highlighting black authors and

figureheads.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LjGFsV3sKqPnVOqcVxNUCA-ul1uk-omg/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LjGFsV3sKqPnVOqcVxNUCA-ul1uk-omg/view?usp=sharing


Important Dates This Month
February 5th: Home and School: Chik-Fil-A Night from 3pm-8pm
February 7th: World Read Aloud Day
February 9th:  Portal Opens to view progress reports 
February 14th:  100th Day of School and Valentine’s Day

Teachers will plan for their own unique celebrations on
this day. Pay attention to teacher correspondence for
specific plans for this day! 

February 16: Staff In-Service-No School for Students
February 19: Presidents’ Day-No School for Students and Staff
February 24: Home and School Princess Ball  

Please click here to reference the updated school calendar as a
result of inclement weather. 

The Jeffrey Clark School will be
participating in the World Read
Aloud Day on February 7th. The

purpose of the day is to
celebrate the power of reading
aloud to create a community

and amplify new stories, and to
advocate for literacy as a
foundational human right. 
World Read Aloud Day is

celebrated by millions of people
in over 170 countries. More

information about the day will
be shared soon!

World Read Aloud Day-
February 7th 

Over the last few months,
the spare clothing supply in

the nurse’s office has
gotten smaller and smaller.  

If you have any clothing
that was loaned since

September, please
remember to return them
to the nurse’s office.  Any
donations or returns are

appreciated! 

A Note from 
the Nurse

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ACRmLox_-gYSDa4O1lkm-zH560TXw2lw/view?usp=sharing

